
   GRACE UNITED CHURCH
CONGREGATIONAL MEETING
    AUGUST 5, 2020 – 7:00 PM

The Official Board of Grace United Church has called a special meeting of 
the congregation to present the name of the ministerial candidate selected by the 
Grace Church Search Committee.  The Board requests confirmation of this 
candidate by way of secret ballot voting.  All members of Grace United Church 
are eligible to vote including adherents, as approved at the February 2, 2020 
Congregational Meeting.

 Your participation in this important meeting may be via zoom (computer 
access required), telephone conference call or at the church hall.  At the hall 
Covid-19 procedures will apply.  Masks must be worn and social distancing 
observed.  To those who wish to use the conference call the number is 613-463-
8821. The access log-in code is 749009.  The on-line zoom link will be provided
a couple of days prior to the meeting. 

Because of Covid we are limited to the number of people who may attend 
the church.  If you plan to participate in this meeting, regardless of which method 
you wish to use, please contact Board member Colleen Harding at 613-382-2405 
or via email at colleen.g.harding@gmail.com prior to August 3rd .  This will give 
the Board an idea of the what technical set-ups are required.  If you wish 
additional information regarding this meeting please call the Board Chair at 613-
382-2385. 

          

     This is your chance to participate in the decision of Grace’s new  
   Minister.  Your opinions matter to us, as we plan for Grace’s future.

Brian Brooks 
Chair, Grace Church Official Board  
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